City of Sugar Hill Youth Council Session
Wednesday, January 9th, 2019 5:30 P.M.
City Hall Council Chambers,

5039 West Broad Street
Sugar Hill, GA 30518

Members in attendance: Laura Ann Acker, Camryn Flores, Nida Merchant, Bhaumi Shah,
Camden Doker, Alexis Ducote, Khushi Mehta, and Daniel Park.

Meeting called to order at 5:31.

December 12th and January 2nd meeting minutes were approved by Camden and Lexi as
revised.

Agenda was approved by Nida and Camden.

Council Reports:

Lexi started a new Robotics season and is excited to see how it goes

Nida introduced the Agapao Movement and how it could be a new passion project for
the council.

Camden is busy with his gymnastics competitions and had a conversation about the City
of East Point and its gentrification process.

Laura Ann wanted to remind the council of their presence online and offline and how you
present yourself online can play a huge role in how others view the youth council.

Mike would like to remind the council that their feedback in the council is required in
making the group a success.

Review Conversation with Renee Unterman:

The Youth Council found much value in the conversation with Mrs. Unterman and would
like to have the opportunity to meet with her once again.

Mike introduced the Youth Symposium in Stockbridge, GA from March 22nd through the
24th.

Camden motions to move the Comprehensive plan discussion to next week and Lexi
seconds the motion.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:08pm.



